
STATE OF CALIFORNIA                                                                                                                          GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 

 

 

November 26, 2019 

 

John Tang 

Vice President of Regulatory Affairs 

San Jose Water Company 

110 West Taylor Street 

San Jose, CA 95110-2131 
 

Dear Mr. Tang, 

 

The Commission has approved San Jose Water Company’s Advice Letter No. 540, filed on 

October 30, 2019, regarding Activation of Catastrophic Emergency Memorandum Account. 

 

Enclosed is a copy of the advice letter with an effective date of October 10, 2019 for the 

utility’s files. 

 

Please contact Tayeb Mogri at 415-703-2146, if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

/s/ROBIN BRYANT 

Robin Bryant 

Water & Sewer Advisory Branch 

Water Division 
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